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Greetings,

Peter was a youth who used to come to The Studio every day. He was so fun, not only because he
chose to follow Christ, but he also came from a family who had never gone to church. Everything was so
new to him, and he took Gods Word so seriously, and literally.

When He received Christ, he had a strong urge to serve the Lord, but had no idea how. Recently,
| saw him at one of his events, and he asked me to “share the Gospel” to over 100 people. Well,
fortunately, | was taught by my earthly father, as well as my Heavenly Father, “To always be ready to
give an answer for the hope that is within”.

What a joy, to minister WITH, those who | used to minister to. Peter is now in college, and his
major is Worship Arts.

Often | marvel at the fact that as | look at a youth and make plans to share my faith with him, God
has already made plans for this youth to share his faith with others as well. Perhaps even to enter into the
Ministry.

Please keep us in your prayers, as we are pondering some growth decisions in the next year. As
always, thank you so much for your constant and faithful prayers, volunteering, and financial support.

Art Ellingson
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